
Notice of Hearing and Intent to File Application 

The Lakeside Water District hereby gives notice of a public hearing concerning 
the filing of an application with U. S. Department of Agriculture, Rural 
Development, Rural Utilities Service for financial assistance for the following 
purpose: The District plans to complete annexation and capacity fee payments to 
connect 17 single family homes to a new pipelines with meters to serve the 
properties, in the Muth Valley, Yerba Valley Annexation Area of Lakeside, CA.   

This project will allow for the District to complete the infrastructure to connect the 
17 single family homes and pay for annexation fees, capacity fees, pipeline 
installation and water meter installations.  

The public hearing is scheduled to be held at the District’s office at the address 
shown below on June 3, 2025, commencing at 5:30pm or as soon thereafter may 
be practicable.  Any comments regarding the application should be submitted 
prior to or at the public hearing.  

Lakeside Water District 

10375 Vine Street 

Lakeside, CA 92040 

If any additional information is needed, the contact for the Applicant is: 

Brett Sanders 

General Manager 

619-443-3805 

BrettS@LakesideWater.org 

  

  

  

 


